Berry, Taylor

From: George Parasho <xios.ellas@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 4:45 AM

To: Statements

Subject: Concern over Duke Energy’s Stance on Renewables

If there is one thing that NC has in abundance, it’s sunshine. It aggravates me that Duke Energy is now trying to back out
of its net metering agreement and trying to curtail the proliferation of solar panels in our state for their own

profits. Duke has a miserable record of safekeeping the environment of our state, and now they want to further
enlarge their carbon footprint. With passive solar investments on homes and business, NC could harness clean energy
while saving the resources, environment, and economic well-being of our state. Don’t let big money and lobbies
continue to harm our state, just for the profits of one oversized corporation, that doesn’t have the best interest of the
citizens and future well-being of our state at its core.

George Parasho
P O Box 470344
Charlotte, NC. 28247-0344
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